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Wellbeing Corner 

 

Today, Friday 12
th

 February, is Northamptonshire Mental Health 

Day, and we have used the opportunity to build on the work the 

children did throughout Mental Health Week by encouraging them 

to talk about their feelings. Sometimes it is easier to put on a mask 

and sometimes this mask helps us to feel stronger and more confident 

than we really are.  

 

Why not design a superhero mask and outfit. 

 

For more ideas, resources and story links to this project 

visit https://www.place2be.org.uk/media/w0rjhn5u/the -art-room-at-home-superhero-

project.pdf   

Dear Parents 

 

I hope that you are well.   

 

This week I have been reflecting back to the start of the previous holiday when I fully expected us 

all to be back in school in January with the hope that we would begin to return to some sort of 

normality throughout the Spring Term. How optimistic was I!  

 

However, I do feel extremely fortunate to have parents who are supporting their children so well 

at home. I know that some parents have been concerned that they are not doing enough and 

that they are letting their child down, but please do not worry.  You are doing a fantastic job.  

 

This half term has been particularly difficult for the children from a social and emotional point of 

view and I know that many of them are very tired and anxious. Please do take the holiday week to 

have a break, enjoy the lighter days and (with a bit of luck) the slighter warmer weather.  

 

Hopefully all your children will be back in school with us very soon. Until then, take care and have 

a lovely half term. 

 

Kathryn Young 

https://www.place2be.org.uk/media/w0rjhn5u/the-art-room-at-home-superhero-project.pdf
https://www.place2be.org.uk/media/w0rjhn5u/the-art-room-at-home-superhero-project.pdf
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We would like to congratulate Mrs Reynolds on 

the arrival of her baby Isabelle,  

Miss Stockbridge on the arrival of baby Maeva 

and Mrs Jeffcoate on the arrival of Maisie.  

 
 

 

 

On Friday 26th February the children who are 

in school can come in non-uniform for the 

day. We would like them to wear one item of 

clothing which is brightly coloured to feel 

good on a Friday. In order for the children who 

are at home to join in, they are also               

encouraged to wear one item of brightly      

coloured clothing for their zoom lesson.  

Non-Uniform Day 

1st March 3.00 ä 6.00pm 

3rd March 3.00 ä 6.00pm  

For this termés Parent Evenings you will need to book your appointment via Parentmail .  Slots are 

now available to book.  The system only allows for 1 slot per child, if this presents an issue please 

contact the school office on office50@brixworth.northants.sch.uk  

World Book Day is on 4
th

 March this year ä just a few weeks away! The theme this year will be 

Roald Dahl and each year group will be focusing their learning around one of his much-loved 

books. As part of our celebration of books, we would like to encourage the children to dress up 

as a character from a book for their morning Zoom lesson. It can be any character. If your child is 

in one of the year group bubbles in school that day, then they are welcome to come to school 

dressed up as their favourite character. Below are a few low cost, easy to create, homemade     

costumes for inspiration! More information about World Book Day will follow after half term.  

mailto:office50@brixworth.northants.sch.uk
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This week we are trying to make use of the 4
th

 key: Awareness. 

 

When our minds are really full and overflowing it can affect our feelings, our memory and how in 

control we feel; this is particularly true now we spend so much time using technology and shut 

up at home. Our minds feel full = mind-full.  

 

This week we will be working with the children (and ourselves!) on being èmindfulé instead of 

èmind-fullé Research shows that by being mindful and focusing on one thing at a time, we can 

get more done and we can feel a lot calmer. Being mindful isnét just about colouring or Japanese 

Zen gardens, sometimes we just need to take a moment to pause, breathe and relax. 

 

Key 4: Awareness 

 

Here are a few activities to get you started: 

 

¶ Try clearing your mind by counting backwards from 100 in 2és, or think of an animal for every 

letter of the alphabet.  

¶ Use the 5,4,3,2,1 technique: 5 things you can see, 4 things you can touch, 3 things you can 

hear, 2 things you can smell, 1 thing you can taste.  

¶ Turn off your phone, laptop and TV and see what you notice. Have you found time for an old 

hobby, or have you simply enjoyed a bit of personal space? 

 

Wishing you a restful week ahead! 

If your child is in school and was to test positive over the course of a weekend, or develop symptoms    
within 48 hours of being in school and subsequently tests positive,  

please email Mrs Young immediately on  
 

Head@brixworth.northants-ecl.gov.uk 
 

Where a pupil or staff member tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed      
symptoms more than 48 hours since being in school, the school should not be contacted. Parents and 

carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace. 




